Notice of Public Hearing
City of Nanticoke
Office of Community Development

A Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 6:30pm at the City of
Nanticoke Municipal Building, 15 E. Ridge St. Nanticoke, to obtain citizens’ views and
comments on the proposed use of the remaining balance of City of Nanticoke 2019
Community Development Block Grant. Citizens are encouraged to submit written or
verbal comments at or prior to the hearing to the address above.

CDBG 2019 Projects Completed

Removal of Architectural Barriers $82,170.00
South Street Improvements $105,348.40
Administration $44.775.00

Proposed Use of Remaining $66,210.60
South Prospect Street Improvements from
East Ridge Street to East Union Street

Total Allocation for 2019 $298,504.00

The CDBG Program is federally funded on an annual basis and 51% or more of the
grant money must be used and meet national objectives for low to moderate income as
established by HUD.

If you are a person with a disability and wish to attend the Public Hearing and require an
auxiliary aid, service or other accommodations to participate in the proceedings, please
contact Ann Grzymski at 735-2800 Ext.115 to discuss how the City of Nanticoke may
best accommodate your needs.
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